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John Ho was a guest on the EHS On Tap podcast titled “EHS On Tap E191: OSHA’s New Injury

Reporting Rule.” John discussed the new OSHA regulation that took effect on January, which requires

businesses with more than 20 employees in certain industries to electronically submit information

from designated forms to OSHA on an annual basis.

To listen to the podcast, click here.
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